Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY

January 10, 2020
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. ' S. 2020
POSTPONEMENT OF FREE CERVICAL CANCER SCREENING AND PREVENTION PROGRAM

To : Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Division Personnel and All Others Concerned

1. In relation to the Division Memorandum No. 42 s. 2020 relative to the Free Cervical Cancer Screening
and Prevention Program on February 14, 2020 to be held at Angeles City National Trade School,“f‘his office
informs all concerned that the activity is hereby POSTPONED until further notice as a precautionary measure
against the spread of the 2019-nCov. In relation to this, this Office directs all personnel to refer to D.C. 15, s.
2020 for more information on the Department's directives relative to the 2019-nCOv.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is desired.

MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO, Ph.D., CESE
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